
AMSTEROAMSCHE BANK N.V. 

AMSTERDAM August 23rd 1939 

Dear Sir, 

Owing to having been absent on holiday , 
your letter of 10th inst. has come into my possession 
with some delay. I have therefore been unable to 
acknowledge receipt of same before. 

I thank you also on behalf of the Amster­
damsche Bank N.V. for the congratulations on the in­
tended pooling of profits and co-operation between the 
Rotterdamsche Bankvereeniging N.V. and th1s institution 
and greatly appreciate the interest you have taken in 
the matter. 

I am, dear Sir, 

Y ours sincerely, 

Risto Ryti, Esq., 
Suomen Pankki Finlands Bank, 
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